
Comment for planning application
6/2020/3420/MAJ
Application Number 6/2020/3420/MAJ

Location Biopark, Broadwater Road, Welwyn Garden City AL7 3AX

Proposal Demolition of existing buildings and construction of 289 residential units (Use Class C3) and
community hub (Use Class E/F.2), with public realm and open space, landscaping, access,
associated car and cycle parking, refuse and recycling storage and supporting infrastructure.

Case Officer Mr David Elmore  
 

Organisation
Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I feel strongly that this proposal is completely out of character for WGC. It is a gross over-
development of the site - previously industrial but well hidden by trees and shrubs. This
tower block is totally out of keeping with WGC original design and does nothing to improve
the either the immediate area or the town itself. It is a major step in the direction of an
"urban" addition to outer London. My parents and many of WGC older residents moved out
of London to WGC to live somewhere that shared more in common with countryside than
inner city. That is now being destroyed. Tower blocks were built in Hatfield with disastrous
consequences- but lessons not learnt by the planning authorities.
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